
We have to start with our Year 6 children this week, who have been sitting their Key Stage 2 SATs each 

morning. They have all approached things calmly and with a maturity, that has made the whole experience 

very smooth within school.  We are very proud of you all! It was also great to see so many of the group in 

school each morning for a SATs breakfast, which was very popular from what I saw.  I’m sure the children 

will join me in thanking the team of staff who set this up and led the children throughout the week. Well 

done and thank you to everyone involved. A special mention to the Year 5 children, who also showed their 

best qualities as they worked away from the classroom each morning. Your support was appreciated. 

On the final day of this half term (Friday 27th May), we will celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with 

some activities in school.  Children will create bunting for corridors and classrooms and learn about this 

important historical event. We will also host an outdoor party and games on the Friday afternoon and 

invite children to dress in red, white and blue for this day. We will send a letter next week to confirm plans. 

What a treat we had last Friday evening with the school discos! Both events were very well attended and it 

was fantastic to see the children enjoying themselves and having lots of fun. My thanks to the PTA team for 

hosting this event for the children, and to the team of staff who gave their time to support it. We all 

enjoyed ourselves, too! You will have seen from the PTA newsletter earlier this week that this event raised 

over £1000 for the school. I might have to add a few more items to our wish list… 

 With very best wishes for a peaceful weekend, 

Richard Martin 
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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the PTA… 

Thursday 26th – Friday 27th May 

Year 6 camp @ school 

Friday 27th May 

Red, White and Blue dress down day. 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 

Half term break – no school 

Monday 6th June 

Children return to school 

Wednesday 8th June 

Year 6 swimming lessons start 

Bags2school takes place next week.  Any clothes you 

would like to repurpose would be gratefully received. 

Leave bags at the school in the designated area or at 2 

Flackdale Road, Hilton between 9am Monday or 

Tuesday.    

Family Bingo afternoon is coming up on Saturday 21st 

May - we have some great prizes up for grabs which 

include a Clip 'n Climb voucher and a £25 Amazon 

voucher. Tickets available on the PTA website.  

Deadline to book is Wednesday 18th (see attached).  

Attached events flyer for May half-term Holiday from 

South Cambs Sports Partnership include Netball and 

Athletics (see attached posters). 


